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SARS Kimberley office changes location

Kimberley, 31 May 2010 — The South African Revenue Service’s Kimberley branch office will be located at new
premises as of 31 May 2010.

The new office, located at the corner of Bean & Crossman streets, has been designed to provide taxpayers with better
technology, improved service and more modern facilities.

SARS has worked hard to facilitate the move over the course of the weekend to ensure that taxpayers are able to obtain
service and assistance without delay at the opening of the office today.
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